NZ POLICE REPORT

At the February meeting of the Committee Inspector Barry Thackwell undertook to
report on the effect of the use of micro-wave speed units funded by the Council.

Inspector Thackwell reports the collisions involving speed were reported in
Christchurch as follows:

% of Total
Report Collisions
1996 218 20.7%
1997 192 21%
1998 141 16.5%

The lower result in 1998 could be attributed to increased enforcement through the
availability of the micro-wave units.

Inspector Barry Thackwell will comment further at the meeting.

Chairman’s
Recommendation: That the information be received.



